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24th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Welcome Mornings 

Thanks to all of you who came to our welcome mornings. It was good to meet with you and for 

families to have time to get together.  

Meet the Speech Therapists 

We have a series of meetings coming up so you can have a chance to meet our Speech and 

Language therapists Priyanka and Zain.  

The dates are below: 

Monday 4th October – 9.45am 

Monday 11th October – 9.45am 

Monday 18th October – 9.15am 

Dads’ group 

We are introducing a weekly meeting just for dads led by Ben from the Family Early Help team. 

Come and meet Ben next Thursday at 9.30. There will be refreshments and a chance for you to 

discuss what the Dads’ group can offer. Natalie will be joining you too.  

Reading at Home 

Our home reading programme will start next week. All pupils will bring home books each 

Monday. They will be changed every Thursday. Please find time to read each day with your 

child and let us know how things are going in the home / school diary. Do let us know if books 

need changing more frequently.  

Vaccination reminders 

Please remember to complete the online form for your child to have the flu vaccination.  

Parents / carers of pupils over 12 years also need to register online if you want your son / 

daughter to have the Covid vaccine.  

As always, do give me a call if you have any questions.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Steph Lea 
Headteacher 


